
 

More Queensland adults reaching out for help with reading and 
writing per capita than in NSW and Vic   

A quarter of calls to the Reading Writing Hotline in the past year were from Queensland, with 
about half of those from regional or remote areas of the state.  

“While Queensland makes up about a fifth of the national population, a quarter of calls for help 
with reading and writing came from Queenslanders,” said Reading Writing Hotline Manager, 
Vanessa Iles.  

“It’s excellent that Queenslanders are reaching out for help – it’s a brave decision that I have seen 
change many people’s lives for the better.  

“We’ve had calls from a range of people across the state, for example a young man running a 
small business in Central Queensland and a Mackay mother who wanted to improve her literacy 
skills to help her kids with homework.  

“We also had a call from a Northern Queensland employer who wanted to help one of his best 
salespeople with emails and a call from a woman in Brisbane who wanted to fill in the gaps that 
she missed when she finished school at 15.  

 “Per capita, we’ve had more calls from Queensland than from New South Wales or Victoria, 
however the highest number of calls per capita were from the Northern Territory.  

“This does not necessarily mean that there are lower levels of literacy in Queensland than in other 
states but it does show that more Queenslanders are reaching out for help per capita than in other 
states.  

“It’s amazing the strategies people can invent to cope or hide the gaps they may have in literacy 
and it’s equally amazing how much of a difference it can make when they do overcome their fear 
and seek help.”   

The national hotline provides free support for about 3000 people a year across Australia. Recently, 
it marked its 150,000 caller.  

The biggest group of callers to the Hotline are men aged between 25 and 44, from an English 
speaking background who finished school before year 9. 

 “The hotline has 10 fully trained and experienced teachers who are qualified in teaching adult 
literacy to give advice, find the right material for people or find them local services that can give 
people the help they need,” Ms Iles said. 

Contact – Monique Vandeleur 0419 588 430  

People can call the hotline on: 

1300 6 555 06 
...or visit us online at: 
www.readingwritinghotline.edu.au  
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